
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA  
GARDEN STATE COUNCIL PRESENTS: 

A SUCCESS STORY STARRING …  

Our Scouts at ScoutReach  

Camping Weekend 
 

We are so excited that Colby Broaddus, a ScoutReach Executive, held a 
successful ScoutReach Camping Weekend on November 11-12, 2023, 
at Pine Tree Scout Camp! The weekend was packed with activity…we 
saw 22 girls and boys from all 9 ScoutReach Cub Scout Packs out at 
Pine Tree! 
 
These scouts learned about first aid, participated in arts and crafts, 
learned some scouting skills, got to shoot archery and BBs, and so 
much more. They made memories and friendships in this short time 
together during their first Cub Scout camping trip!  
 
The Cub Scouts were lucky to have Preston Irving, Pine Hill Senior 
District Executive, volunteering and helping Colby with the ScoutReach 
Camping weekend. We also received help from our ScoutReach 
Program Aide, Paul Ackley, and Ranger Bill Sherwood. They made sure 
the Cub Scouts enjoyed the activities on the range safely. 
 
This is why we do what we do. Making an extra special ScoutReach Cub 
Scout weekend of learning and fun for all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 


